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The National Traffic Safety Institute (NTSI), a Tucson, Arizona based national 
corporation, is pleased to forward the attached press release from the United States Army. 
 
NTSI greatly appreciates the honor of being selected to produce a classroom and a web 
based defensive driving program for all United States Army personnel. NTSI spent the 
last nine-months working closely with Army command in the development of 
programming designed to reduce preventable motor vehicle crashes, injuries, and deaths 
of Army personnel. 
 
The NTSI engaged the services of several Arizona based corporations to provided 
valuable collaborative support and development services. NTSI found Arizona to be rich 
in knowledge, talent, and resources. 
 
NTSI appreciates the opportunity to assist the Army at this important time in our history. 
We also appreciate the opportunity to serve and share our honor with Arizona 
professionals and its business community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
NTSI Army Subcontractors: 
 

• E-Studio for Learning 
Tucson, Arizona 
Internet curriculum development and program design 

 
• Agilant Learning Systems 

Phoenix, Arizona 
HTML/Web design 

 
The above corporation collaborated closely with NTSI translating our unique brand of 
instructional design into an innovative and contemporary format while insuring that 
the program meets Army and NTSI specifications and performance standards. 

 
• Bohac Consulting 

Tucson, Arizona 
 

Application development and WEB design as well as consulting for various IT issues 
and application development for the Learning Management System designed to 
provide administrative tracking and support 

 
• High Octane Creative 

Long Beach, California 
 

Provided creative direction 
 

• Film Creations 
Tucson, Arizona 

 
• Russell Public Relations 
• Tucson, Arizona 

 
Film production  

 


